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; ? College of Chiropodists of Ontario

Happy Holidays from the College
of Chiropodists of Ontario. We
wish you joy and warmth this
holiday season.

The College will be closed from December 26 to
January 2 and will reopen January 3, 2023,

' College of Chiropodists of Ontario
- Regulating Chiropodists and

Podiatrists in Ontario

College of Chiropodists of Ontario is located at 180 Dundas Street West, Suite 1901, Toronto,

ON M5G 1Z8.
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